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I am writing in support of HB 2977.  This is a great bill because it would secure long-

term, dedicated funding for Oregon's Department of Fish and Wildlife to be used for 

wildlife conservation.  Having stellar fishery and wildlife managed ecosystems will 

draw people to Oregon for outdoor recreation, and they will not be deterred by a 

1.25% increase in transient lodging tax. 

 

Thank you. 


